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tant work, and iu its bebaif, butc iately, the bierarchy
have bespoken the active sympatby and generous co-
operation of the faithful.

I<astly, and as a sign of certain recuperation, the devo-
tion to the Sacr-ed Heari of riesus is beginniug to gain a
foothoid in this noble soi], baliowed by the memory of
God's servants the Blessed Nichiolas de Flue and i3lessed
Peter Canisius.

May the Sacred H-eart vouebsa 'fe to grant what we ask
for, justice and freedoin for the Swiss Catholiis,-those in
particular of Geneva and Bemn; unity of purpose in their
efforts under the guidance of their legitiniate pastors ;
prosperity for the University of Friburg; :.aturn to the
one true f.jld of our brethren 'who bave strayed away, and
as the barbiiiger of a better day, the canonization of
Blessed Canisius, whose tercenteuary the Catholics of
Friburg are preparing already to celebrate with befitting
spiendor.

PRAYER.

0 Jesus ! through the niost pure Heart of Mary, I offer
Thee ail the prayers, Nvork and sufferings of this day, for
ail the intentions of Thy Divine Heurt, in union wvith the
floly Sacrifice of the Mass, in reparation of ail sins, and
for ail requests presented tbrough the Apostleship of
Prayer, in particular thiat the Church in Switzeriand, and
every.effort put forth to forward her interests, may re-
ceive froni Thee the fullest blessing, as an earnest of ber
final and lasting- triumph. Amen.
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